
Annual Audit Report 2023/24 noted. 
 
5 With reference to the minutes of the Finance and Audit Scrutiny Committee of 
30th April 2025 (Print 1, page 119), there was submitted a report by the Executive 
Director of Financial Services regarding the Annual Audit Report 2023/24, advising 
that the audit had now been completed by EY and the Council must consider the 
audited annual accounts for 2023/24. 
 
After consideration, the committee noted the Auditor’s annual audit report for 
2023/24. 
 
 


